Introduction of knife crime prevention
orders

The Home Office has announced today (Wednesday 4 March) that from next month
new powers to tackle knife crime will be piloted by the Metropolitan Police.


http://www.government-world.com/introduction-of-knife-crime-prevention-orders/
http://www.government-world.com/introduction-of-knife-crime-prevention-orders/

